## TRINITY TODAY

A newsletter of Holy Trinity Church, Thornhill

www.holytrinity-thornhill.ca



## Osaro Aigbede: Our New Warden's September Celebration

We are thrilled to share that on September 10th, we celebrated a special ceremony to welcome Osaro Algbede as our new warden at the Anglican Church. With warmth and open arms, our congregation embraced Osaro's commitment to our faith community. Let us unite in support and prayer as he embarks on this meaningful journey with us, contributing to the growth and well-being of our church.







## Jewellery for Festival of Christmas

Just a friendly reminder that ACW is still seeking donations of costume jewelry for our Festival of Christmas jewelry store. Your contributions will support charitable causes. Please send your donations to the church. Thank you for your kindness and support!



## Help Wanted: Cemetery Cleanup Crew

Energetic persons needed to rake and sweep up debris in our small, local cemetery for above-minimum wage. Work can be completed on a mutuallyagreed schedule under supervision of a cemetery volunteer.

Contact: Holy Trinity Church Thornhill at 905-889-5931

Wiff: HTC Guest pw: 9058895931

CP: Common Praise (blue hymn book in the pew)

BAS: Book of Alternative Services (green book in the pew)